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When the pandemic closed the pubs, the Bevy quickly         

reinvented itself, delivering emergency food to the most        

vulnerable in our community. So far, we have dished out more           

than 2000 Bevy Meals on Wheels. 

 

The pub has also undergone a deep clean and is currently           

being repainted and refurbished. While pubs have now been         

given the nod to reopen on July 4th we are still waiting for the              

government details while trying to figure out how we can do           

this safely. 

 

Many of our elderly customers are currently being shielded and          

we do not want to put them or the sheltered housing they live             

in at risk. We also understand the need for people to escape            

their four walls and seek a bit of company. 
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Popping to the pub will look a whole lot different and we are             

working on an online booking system and hope to open the           

garden a few days a week for food and drink as soon as             

practical. 

We will keep you posted. 

Cheers 

The Bevy team 
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